
GREENE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 The Board of Commissioners for the County of Greene, Indiana, give notice that they will 

conduct a public hearing on April 15, 2025, at 9:30 AM or as soon thereafter as the public hearing 

may be called, to be held in the Commissioners’ Room, Third Floor, Greene County Courthouse, 

Bloomfield, IN. 

 The purpose of the public hearing is to receive comment on a Petition to Vacate a portion of 

North Hudson Lane, in Solsberry, Greene County, Indiana, beginning at a point in N. Hudson Lane 

607 feet north of the center of Gardner Road and running thence 713 feet northerly to the south line 

of Section 12, Township 8 North, Range 3 West, for the width of the purported right-of-way. A copy 

of the petition is available on the county’s website. 

 

 

 

(One publication, no later than April 4, 2025) 


